
Rimfire WC 

Dear Delegates, 

  

Please take note that the next Rimfire World Championships 2020 will be hosted by France at 

their new National Shooting Centre in Châteauroux from 14th to 19th of September 2020. 

Considering that we found ourselves in a more or less hopeless situation after the successive 

withdrawals from both Malta and Australia, we are very grateful to the French Federation, 

and particularly to President Philippe Crochard, to Gilles Muller, National Technical Director, 

and to Serge Balter, president of the French National Benchrest Commission, who were 

willing to step in and made the happening of our 4th Rimfire World Championships possible. 

  

Best regards, 

  

 

                   François Luciani 

                   President WBSF 

  

 


